
 

Meeting Minutes 

September 9th, 2020 - Monthly Meeting 

Called to order @ 7:00pm 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Roll Call: 18 club members were present  

 Minutes: Doug Flood requested a motion to accept the minutes of 
the last meeting which were sent to everyone via Email on 

September 4th, 2020. A motion was made by Mike Burley and 
Seconded by Ed Crocker. 

Treasurer Report: Doug Flood gave the Treasury Report (Brae was 
not there because the School Sent Chase home for being around 
someone with Covid at school).  It was accepted by Paul Shutes and 
Seconded by Mike Burley. A copy of the treasurer report was 
available at the meeting for anyone to view. 

Operating – Starting $739.37 Expenses- $158.61 ($100.00 
rodeo Change, $25.00 for QuickBooks, $33.61 Rodeo Food) 
Income- $517.00 ($120.00 Member Ships, $27.00 50/50, $100.00 
Change back in, $250.00 Rodeo Income and $20.00 Flag to Robbie 
Gardiner)  Ending $1,097.76 

Youth Hunt- Starting $11,924.99 Income interest $2.03, 
Expenses $0.00 ending $11,927.02 

Savings 3rd Quarter- Starting $22,526.65- Ending $22,526.65  
  

 

Old Business: 

50/50- Last 50/50 winner was Speedy Bresett winning $28.00.  

Website Still trying to get the site moved over to the New Host.  

New Raffle Item- Because we have the 22 rifle back to raffle we 
will be holding off at this time on getting a new raffle item. 

Marlin Model 60- We are re-raffling off the Marlin Model 60 –22 
Long Rifle because the last winner was unable to get it transferred to his name so the club 
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offered him $170.00. I will be sending him the check. We will be taking the gun to the Young 
Guns rodeos and we will have it at the Frog Leg Festival and will be giving it away at the end of 
the Frog leg festival.  

Events attended since the last meeting  

 Airboat Rodeo- There was about 20 boats out at the Rodeo coming and going all 
day. There was plenty of food. Mike Burley provided everything to the club for 
the Low Country Boil and also cooked it so thank you very much Mike.  It was a 
very windy day so no one wanted to participate in the events so we all just hung 
out and enjoyed everyone’s company.       

 
 

New Business 
 New Members- One new club members this month, Joshua Zwerner thank you and 

welcome to the club!!!  
 Randy & Elaine McNeal- Congratulations to Randy and Elaine on the arrival of their 

grand baby Memphis who decided to make his presents while they were trying to eat 
lunch at the rodeo.  

 Upcoming Events   

 Light it up Blue- October 3rd at Coleman’s landing is the Airboaters for Autism 
event. We raised $1,223.00 to give to them this year.  

 Airboaters for Autism Raffle- Randy McNeal made a motion to make a couple raffle 
baskets to give to Airboaters for Autism. It was seconded by Paul Shutes, a show of 
hands were in favor. Motion passed.  

 Young Guns Rodeo- Mike Burley asked the club if we wanted to come to the youth 
rodeo’s and sell raffle tickets and club product. It will be at the Old Arena in Okeechobee 
1885 US Hwy 441, Okeechobee FL. If you are able to work any of these dates please let 
me know and I will send a sign-up sheet around at the next club meeting. 

 The dates are as follows:  
o Sunday September 27th- 8am-6pm 
o Sunday October 11th- 8am-6pm 
o Sunday December 6th- 8am-6pm 
o Sunday February 7th, 2021- 8am-6pm and  
o Sunday April 11th, 2021- 8am-6pm 

 Open Discussion 

Doug Flood- Doug wanted everyone to be thinking of new officers and board for the 
upcoming year. Doug is stepping down as President to give someone else the opportunity 
and to change it up.  We will also need a Secretary and/ or Treasurer so I no longer have to 
do both jobs (not that I have minded but I do work a full time job as well).  

Doug on Memberships- It was brought up by club members that we need to work as a club 
to try and get new members and better attendance at the meetings. Ideas given were;  

 Advertise events at least a month ahead of time on social media.  



 Have board members call current members to try and get them into the meetings. 
The meetings shouldn’t be hard for members to attend it is ONLY 1 night a month. 

  Mail out annual club membership forms and annual newsletters with upcoming 
dates of events.  

 Have guest speakers at the meetings to get people interested in the meetings again 
such as FWC officers or Hunting and Airboating laws, etc.  

 Have a local Christmas Party so that the spouses can come and everyone do a 
Chinese gift exchange for something fun and the club will provide Food & Drinks.  

 Invite Old-timers of the Airboating community to come to the meetings to share 
their stories with the club.  

 Have another party at the Moose lodge to get everyone back in touch with one 
another.   

 Club Meeting Pot: 
Meeting pot was $313.00, the winners were Robert and Theresa Anderson but because 
they have not attended any meetings it will roll over till next month. Please you must 
attend 2 consecutive meetings and paid your $1.00 at each meeting in order to win.  

 Next club meeting: 
Next club meeting is on Wednesday October 14th, 2020 from 7:00pm – 8:00pm at 
Marsh Landing.  We hope to see everyone there! 
Meeting Adjourned 8:00pm 


